
Cancellations due to COVID-19 

To support the City of New York’s efforts to contain the spread of COVID-19 and to prioritize the health of 
our audiences, artists, and staff, The Shed is suspending its exhibitions and performances effective 
today, March 12, at 6 pm through March 30. Agnes Denes: Absolutes and Intermediates, originally 
scheduled to be on view through March 22, is now closed and performances of Help through March 30 
are canceled. Ticket holders with questions about refunds or exchanges should contact The Shed at 
info@theshed.org or (646) 455-3494. We will continue to provide updates as we receive new information. 
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